
Good afternoon, Deer Park Bucks!  This is Mrs. Middleton with your weekly school 

update! 

-Progress reports will be coming out on September 9th. Please remember that 

Progress Reports and Report Cards are only found online in the myStudent Parent 

Portal. Speaking of the myStudent Parent Portal…. We still have 46 families still need 

to activate their accounts. So please make sure that you go on, you have completed 

the Parent Bill of Rights and you can see the report cards and progress reports. 

-Next, Mr. Bravard, our music teacher, will be sending home chorus sign-up sheets 

via the Tuesday folder. If your child wants to participate in chorus please fill out the 

form and return it to your classroom teachers! The last day he will be accepting the 

signup forms is September 16th.  

Finally, please remember that there is no school tomorrow, Monday, September 5th 

in honor of Labor Day. Enjoy your extended weekend, and we will see you at school 

on Tuesday. 

That’s all for tonight, thank you for listening, enjoy the rest of your evening…GO Deer 

Park BUCKS!!! 


